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Spectres of Benton County Past help celebrate

Historic Preservation Month

CORVALLIS, ORE.— Benton County celebrates Historic Preservation

Month with ghostly intent. The Benton County Historic Resources Commission

(https://www.co.benton.or.us/hrc) is partnering with Conundrum House

(https://www.conundrumhouse.com/) to bring the past to life through a mystery

adventure game.

The game is called Spectres of Benton County Past and will include activities

that relate ghost stories connected to six wonderful historic resources in the county.  For

the first three Saturdays of May, starting May 1st, a new episode of the game will be

released. The players are you, your relatives, housemates, and friends. You will have one

week to investigate the resources and find the clues to that week’s mysteries. You will be

able to physically visit the resources or you can play entirely through virtual interaction.

On May 22nd, from 5:00 to 8:00 PM Pacific, the grand finale will be played in an

entirely virtual event.

This game is free and open to all ages. The game is a family friendly event and, since it

can be played entirely on-line, you can share this fun and exciting event with family and

friends from other communities and states. To sign up for the game, go to

https://spectres.conundrumhouse.com. For personal communication, you may

contact Inga Williams, 541.766.6027, or Adrienne Fritze, 541.250.2027
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